
25/02/2021 

MRS Deane Tinker 
41 Queens PDE 
Newport NSW 2106 
deane.tinker@mail.com 

RE: DA2020/1756 - 353 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

The potential development of Robertson road should be done following an integrated plan. 

Luckily Pittwater Council commissioned a plan for Robertson Road in 2006. 

I am strongly opposed to this development in Robertson Road and wish our new amalgamated 
council to consider the Newport village as a whole and push forward with the Roberson Road 
Masterplan. 

I certainly do not want a car park entrance in Robertson Road - it would destroy the pedestrian 
access 

Sent: 25/02/2021 8:48:05 AM
Subject: Online Submission


